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In December 2021 the ASVÖ Salzburg was participating in the meeting of “Gender Equality”. All ASVÖ 

offices in Austria have one personal contact point for all questions around gender/ gender equality 

an also for problems regarding (sexual) harassment in sport. In this meeting the HALT project was 

picked out as a theme so we could present again the project to a wider audience. In future we will 

work together with all other ASVÖ offices in Austria for communicating the outputs of HALT and 

therefore disseminate the contents of the projects.  

 

 

Four times a year ASVÖ and the two other sports umbrella organisations in Austria are preparing a 

newspaper supplement for “Salzburger Nachrichten” which is one of the biggest newspapers in 

Austria, with their own content on the subject of sports and exercise. 

In the fourth edition of 2021 the HALT project was one of the articles from ASVÖ Salzburg, in which 

we described the project and let people know about our participation. We additionally informed 

about important contacts for everyone who needs help, witnessed something or just wants to know 

more about the topic. In addition to attaching the supplement to the newspaper, all articles are 

digitally spread on social media and our website.  

  


